

Lordswood Girls' School

Lordswood Girls' School Knightlow Road Birmingham B17 8OB

Tel: 0121 429 2838 Facsimile: 0121 429 4840

Email: lgs-enquiry@lordswoodtrust.co.uk

11th October 2021

Headteacher: Mrs. K Cooney, BSC (Hons), MA

Dear Parent / Carer,

Covid-19 Vaccination Consent Form

As part of the NHS vaccination programme, all children aged 12-15 are being offered the COVID-19 vaccine through schools.

The Birmingham vaccination team will be visiting our school on **Thursday 4th November** to administer the vaccine to students.

A Covid-19 vaccination consent form will be given out today to all students aged 12, 13, 14 or 15 on Thursday 4th November.

Please read the detachable information page before completing the consent form and return to school reception by **Friday 15th October**.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Karen Adamson Deputy Headteacher

Further information about the vaccine can be found using the following links:

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/coronavirus-vaccine-for-children-aged-12-to-15/

COVID-19 vaccination – a guide for children and young people